
‭Vaccination Policy at Sweetgrass Pediatrics‬

‭At Sweetgrass Pediatrics, we understand and respect the diversity of opinions within our community, including‬
‭views on vaccinations. However, we want to emphasize that our pediatric providers are strongly‬
‭pro-vaccination, particularly in light of the recent measles outbreak in Texas, which has disproportionately‬
‭affected unvaccinated children.‬

‭The protection and well-being of all children are our top priorities, and we believe that vaccinations are a‬
‭critical part of ensuring their health and safety. For this reason, we follow the guidelines set by the Centers for‬
‭Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) when it comes to‬
‭immunizations.‬

‭If you choose not to follow these recommendations for vaccinations, we ask that you sign the vaccine refusal‬
‭form from Immunize.org. This form is designed to document both our practice’s policy on vaccinations and the‬
‭education we provide to families about the importance of vaccines.‬

‭Please understand that if you choose not to sign the refusal form, we will unfortunately have to dismiss your‬
‭family from our practice. This decision is made with the utmost concern for the health of all our patients.‬

‭We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. Together, we can help ensure a healthier future for all‬
‭children.‬

‭Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s care.‬
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